
 

 

NOTICE  
 

HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 

CANCELLATION  

OF May 19, 2020 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
*Virtual Meeting* 

 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Board of Education has CANCELLED the  

Special Board Meeting scheduled to begin at 2:00 p.m. on May 19, 2020. This 

Special Board Meeting will be rescheduled. 

 

For additional information, please contact Central Office at 575-267-8200. __ 

 

DATED at Hatch, New Mexico, May 15, 2020 

 

/s/ Greg Mitchell, President 

 Board of Education  

Hatch Valley Public Schools  
 

 

 


